
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  All Contractors 
 
FROM: WALTER SCHMIDT 
  Building Inspector and 
  Code Enforcement Official 
 
DATE:  July, 2011 
 
SUBJECT: REQUIREMENTS FOR WORKER’S COMPENSATION 
 
________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
All contractors doing work in New York State must provide either workers 
compensation insurance or an affidavit from the Workers Compensation Board. 
 
The form required is (CE-200) which can be obtained at their website 
wwv.wcb.state.ny.us. Once you are on the site look for forms and follow their 
instructions. 
 
If you prefer, you can call the Peekskill office of the Workers Compensation 
Board at (866) 746-0552. 
 
A new form will be required for each project.  The new CE-200 form will not be 
valid for multiple projects like the old wc/DB-l00 exemption form. 
 
 
 


